Susan House

From: Elizabeth Harrell

Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 12:13 PM
To: Susan House

Subject: Parks Board Resignation

Hi Susan,

Parks and Recreation Advisory Board member, Kenneth Burris, notified me via phone that he can longer serve on the
board. He is relocating outside of Mesquite which makes him ineligible.

He also does not wish to be recognized or receive a plaque for his service.
Thank you!
Elizabeth Harrell

Director Of Parks And Recreation | Parks and Recreation Department
(972) 216-6420 | eharrell@cityofmesquite.com



